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**The following information is based on a preliminary, ongoing investigation which continues to evolve as 
investigators interview witnesses, review physical and electronic records if available, and analyze forensic 
evidence. The Department’s understanding of the facts and circumstances may change as additional evidence is 
collected and analyzed** 

At approximatley 10 AM this morning officers were dispatched to the 2400 block of Dover Canyon in the City 
of Tulare regarding an unattended death.  The victim is a male adult and investigators are on scene.  The case is 
in the early stages and no further information will be released at this time. 

Anyone with additional information regarding this incident is urged to call the Tulare Police Department at any 
of the following numbers: 

 

• Days, Nights and Weekends at (559) 684-4290 
• Anonymously 24-hours a day (559) 685-2300 Ext: 4445 
• Online at https://www.tipsubmit.com/webtipstart.aspx 
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Contact Us 
Emergency: 9-1-1 

Non-Emergency: (559) 685-2300 Ext: 3454 

260 South “M” Street 

Tulare, CA 93274 

 
 

 

 

  


